Sep. 27, 2010

Editors of Microbiology Indonesia

cq. Faculty of Biotechnology, Unika Atma Jaya

Jalan Jenderal Sudirman 51, Jakarta 12930, Indonesia
Dear Editors,

I am submitting a paper entitled “Characterization of Moderately Thermophilic Bacteria Isolated from Saline Hot Spring in Japan” as a selected original research paper of International Symposium of Indonesian Society for Microbiology (ISISM13) for publication in the Journal “Microbiology Indonesia”.  This paper describes results and discussions about characterization of newly isolated Bacillus strains, and is co-authored by Yoko Kawasaki, Madoka Aoki, Yoriyasu Makino, Hiroyuki Sakai, Yuki Tsuboi, Junko Ueda, Keiko Watanabe, Shuichi Yamamoto, and myself.  We hope our manuscript meets the high standards of Microbiology Indonesia. We are looking forward to receiving a favorable response from you regarding our manuscript.

Sincerely,

Norio Kurosawa, Ph.D.
Department of Environmental Engineering for Symbiosis,

Faculty of Engineering, Soka University,

1-236, Tangi-cho, Hachioji, Tokyo, 192-8577 Japan

Phone & Fax: +81-42-691-8175

E-mail: kurosawa@soka.ac.jp

